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On the Calendar 
APRIL 

3 Historic Preservation Commission  
10 Planning Commission 
17 City Council (Virtual) 
24 Planning Commission* 
 
MAY 

1 Historic Preservation Commission  
8 Planning Commission 
15 City Council 
22 Planning Commission* 
 
*second PC meeting as needed 

Recreation Registration  
One more reminder for 
summer recreation reg-
istration! Sign your kids 
up for kickball, baseball, 
softball and Fun in the 
Sun this season.  
 
Providence City Youth Sports 
  • Registration: February 12-April 19 
  • Kickball (Ages 3-5); Baseball and Soft-
ball (Ages 5-14) 
  • Registration fees vary by sport and 
age group 
  • Register at providence.sportsites.com 
 
Fun in the Sun 
A summertime favorite for kids ages 4-
11! At Fun in the Sun, your child will par-
ticipate in games, crafts, stories, songs, 
educational activities and field trips.  
  • Registration: March 1-May 10 
  • Session 1: June 3-28; Session 2: July 8-
Aug. 2 
  • Ages 4-6: Tues./Thurs. 10 a.m.-Noon; 
Ages 7-11: Mon./Wed./Fri. 9 a.m.-Noon 
  • Classes are limited to 25 participants 
in the younger group and 30 per class for 
older kids 
  • The 4-6 class is $45 per session and 
the 7-11 class is $60 per session 
  • Register at providence.sportsites.com 

Rec Info 

 

Youth Council Needs You 
 
Youth Council applications are being accepted from exceptional 8th through 12th grad-
ers now through May 31. Learn more and apply on the youth council website 
at providencecity.com/youth-council.  
 

When you are on the council 
you will experience many fun 
and important events.  
 
Members of the Youth Coun-
cil experience many fun and 
important events. Recently, 
our council had the privilege 
of meeting with our legisla-
tors Senator Chris Wilson and 
Representatives Dan Johnson 
and Casey Snyder to learn 
more about state govern-
ment.  

 
 
They also visited the  
Utah State Capi-
tol during the legisla-
tive session. Mayor 
Kathleen Alder and 
City Council member 
David Kunz were 
there along with vol-
unteers Julie Martin 
and Natalie Watkins.  
Thank you to all who 
participated and 
helped!    
 

 
 
 
 
 
We also want to thank our Youth Council for their ded-
ication and help in providing a fun Easter egg hunt and 
the opportunity to meet the bunny Easter weekend!   

https://providence.sportsites.com/player#Root111318e74-b76c-e2f6-1b2b-630539d26b160
https://providence.sportsites.com/player#Root197d25381-1eb5-7a5e-ddd7-ff30c3e4cedb0
https://providence.sportsites.com/player#Root111318e74-b76c-e2f6-1b2b-630539d26b160
http://providencecity.com/youth-council


Spring Clean-up 

 
We will have one roll-off dumpster for garbage and one for met-
al, both located in the parking lot area of our Public Works Facili-
ty, 350 East Center. We are anticipating they will be dropped off 
on Friday, April 12 and removed on Friday, May 3.  
Please do not place garbage or metal on the ground if the dump-
sters are full and tires are NOT allowed. As the dumpsters fill, 
we will have them emptied and returned as quickly as possible.  
 
Providence City will officially begin garbage collection on Mon-
day, April 29. If you no longer wish to use your recycle can, 
please call us to cancel it. If you intentionally contaminate the 
recycling the cleaning fee of $500.00 will be billed to you. If you 
have any questions or concerns with cans, service or billing, 
please contact the public works office at (435)753-0313. 
 
Water meter reading will begin on Monday, April 15. Once the 
lids are visible from the snow, please make sure that your entire 
meter lid is accessible.  

Sewer System 

 

We have a few existing homes from before our initial sewer 
system was installed that are not able to connect to the sys-
tem and still have septic tanks. For those few homes that are 
on septic tanks, it is important that you have your tank cleaned 
and inspected at least every three years. This will prevent 
the drain fields from contaminating groundwater. 
For homes connected to our sewer system it is also appropri-
ate to use caution with what you may put down drains or flush 
in toilets. For instance there are some medicines that even 
after the sewage passes through the treatment plant, there are 
still traces of certain medications that can enter and pollute 
water sources. 
If you have further questions, you can visit the Utah Division of 
Drinking Water website, the EPA website or call our office at 
any time, (435)753-0313.  
We as Providence City staff believe that we have the best wat 
by far. Please help us continue to protect this most valuable 
source as we continue to protect and provide the best water 
we can! 

    Storm Water Reminders 

 

Friendly reminder as you start doing spring yard work to please 
do not put leaves and other yard debris in gutters so to keep 
storm drains working properly. As well as it is against city code 
to drain your sump pump into the gutter. Please do not do this, 
drain into your yard instead.  
In the February newsletter we talked about source protection, 
cross connection and storm water. The type of protection 
might be different for different sources. What we do to protect 
our spring source may or may not include some of the things 
we do to protect our well sources. We recommended using 
caution when disposing of hazardous chemicals and what you 
may use for your lawn care. Here is a list of common items 
used at home that contain hazardous or toxic chemicals; 
Motor oil 
Pesticides 
Leftover paints or paint cans 
Mothballs 
 Flea collars 
 Household cleaners 
 A number of medicines. 
If you are using pesticides and fertilizer on your lawn, please 
make sure to follow the label directions and then dispose of 
anything unused properly. 

  On-Street Parking Limitations 

 

Winter parking regulations remain in effect until April 15. On-
street parking is prohibited from 1:00 a.m. – 
9:00 a.m. and any time of day while snowplows are operating 
or while streets are snow or ice covered. 
Regular parking regulations also have limitations. The follow-
ing are a few of the parking activities that are 
prohibited: 

Parking a vehicle or trailer on any public road, street, alley or 
city property for 48 or more 
consecutive hours; 
  Parking front of a public or private driveway; 
  Parking on a sidewalk; 
  Parking on a crosswalk or within 20 feet of a crosswalk at an 
 intersection; 
  Parking within 30-feet upon the approach to any . . . stop 
 sign . . . located at the side of a roadway; 
  Parking on that portion of an un-laned roadway which is with-
in 15 feet from the center of such 
roadway on a street not having adjacent curbs. 
For the complete parking code, visit PCC Chapter 6-2 Parking 
Regulations 

 Utility Rate Changes 

Just a reminder as of March 1, several utility rates have in-
creased for Providence City residents. Please note the changes 

below: 
Sewer — $45.00 

Garbage — $16.50 

Additional Garbage Cans — $8.25 

Recycling Cans — $6.00 

Green Waste — $8.00 

Stormwater — $7.50 

Emergency 911 — $4.00 

       Sauerkraut Celebration 
 
 
Mark your calendars! This year's Sauerkraut 
Days celebration is set for August 12-17. 
The main events will be held on Friday, Au-
gust 16 and Saturday, August 17. Our volun-
teer committee is also looking for any will-
ing helpers to plan and execute the 2024 
events. The next meeting will be Monday, 
April 8 at 7 p.m. at the Providence City 

https://providence.municipalcodeonline.com/book?type=ordinances#name=CHAPTER_6-2_PARKING_REGULATIONS
https://providence.municipalcodeonline.com/book?type=ordinances#name=CHAPTER_6-2_PARKING_REGULATIONS

